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This is to inform all the parents of grade IX and X that the school reopening day was scheduled on 

19
th

 of September 2018-19. But your ward has failed to attend the school in time. A lot of syllabus is 

covered in the span of last eight days which is missed out by your ward. The school is not responsible for 

this loss. The syllabus taught in the last eight days will not be taught again. It is the sole responsibility of 

parents and students to make up for this loss. 

In future, if the same negligence is found in case of timely reporting, a strict action will be taken. On 

the below acknowledgement slip parents are supposed to sign and send it without fail (tomorrow itself) 

Principal 

 


